
 

11th October 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Our RE day this half term focused on What does it mean to be a Hindu in Britain today? 
As part of our learning we have arranged a visit to the Gita Bhavan Temple on Withington 
Road.  
 

We will be leaving school around 9.45am and will be back in time for lunch.  
 
Please ensure your child is wearing suitable footwear and a suitable coat. Please ensure your 

child is also wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child arrives on a school 
trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis 

jacket so that they can be easily identified. 
 
In order to provide this opportunity, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £4.50 to cover 

the cost of transport. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be 
cancelled. This contribution can be made via Parent Pay. If your child is eligible for Pupil 
Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school.  

 
Parent Volunteers:  
 

We will need a couple of parent volunteers for each class. If you are able to help in the 
morning, please fill in the form below. 
 

https://forms.gle/4gtfXpQVB7XK2vCj6 
 
We will advise you further closer to the time, although regrettably there will only be a limited 

number of places available. As ever, we would be very grateful for your support.  
 

Many thanks,  
 
The Year 4 Teachers 

 

Year 4 Trip Gita Bhavan Temple 
Thursday 2nd November 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://forms.gle/4gtfXpQVB7XK2vCj6

